
Friday Night Announcements – June 14, 2024 
 

The flowers on the bima are dedicated by the Kronick family in honor of Scott becoming a Bar 
Mitzvah 

The Oneg is sponsored by Rebcca Rikon in honor of Ilan Rikon and Pride Shabbat and by the 
Kronick family in honor of Scott's Bar Mitzvah 

Saturday, June 15 at 9:00am - Conservative Shabbat & Torah Service  

Saturday, June 15 at 11:00am -Scott Kronick, son of Ross & Shara Kronick, will be called to the 
Torah as a Bar Mitzvah 

Tuesday, June 18, 2024 at 7:30pm in person – TBA Annual Congregational Meeting  
You are warmly invited and encouraged to join your fellow congregants as we conduct your 
Annual Congregational Meeting 

Friday, June 21 at 5:45pm – Women’s Circle Spring Pot Luck 
Bring a dish to share, honor this year’s presenters, buy a raffle…and enjoy your time together 
before Shabbat Services.  
 
Religious School Registration is Open - EARLY BIRD ENDS JUNE 30 
Register online or reach out to Stessa Peers, Director of the Religious School for information 
about our Religious School programming 
 
The Children’s Garden Center – Great news! TBA’s nursery school program is open for Fall 
registration.  If you have, or know anyone, with children 18 months to 5 years old, come check 
us out. Tour our classrooms, learn about our Reggio-inspired program, and find out what makes 
us unique.  


